
From: Rivers, Megan <mrivers@wltx.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: Strickland, Darcidstrickland@wltx.com

Neal, Sharrandasneal@wltx.com
Date: 9/15/2016 2:30:32 PM

Subject: FW: Interview Request with Gov. Haley

Hi Chaney,
 
Just following back up with you to see if you’ve gotten an answer on our interview request.  Would like to see if 
November 28, 2016 would work for you all? 
 
Look forward to hearing from you,
 
 
Megan Rivers
Multimedia Producer

|   6027 Garners Ferry Rd., Columbia, SC 29209
mrivers@wltx.com|   P. 803.776.9508  |   C. 803.429.9755   |  Twitter: @MegMRivers

 
 
 

From: Rivers, Megan 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 1:22 PM
 
To: 'Adams, Chaney' <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Interview Request with Gov. Haley
 
Hi Chaney,
 
Hope this message finds you in great spirits this Thursday!  My name is Megan Rivers, I am a producer and reporter 
for WLTX.  As we approach the one year anniversary of the Historic October Floods, we are working on a special 
show.  We’d like an opportunity to sit down with Gov. Haley to discuss our state, one year later.
 
A few points in particular: the lessons we were forced to learn as state due to a natural disaster, how businesses are 
recovering, how the state is healing.  We are able to work around her schedule.  The interview would be with Darci 
Strickland.  Please let me know what dates work best for you.
 
Look forward to hearing from you,
 
Megan Rivers
Multimedia Producer
Cell: 803-429-9755
Desk: 803-647-0298
Newsroom: 803-776-9508
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